
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Oxford           Term : Autumn Term 1 2019       

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
We have had another busy term in Oxford Class.   

English 

We have been reading Phillip Pullman’s ‘Firework 

Maker’s Daughter’. We have been describing the 

different characters and explored their actions and 

feelings in different parts of the adventure. We have 

been using adjectives to write our descriptions. We 

have also been writing letter and diaries entries.  

GO Afternoons 

We have started our new GO (Guided Options 

afternoons). Pupils have been experiencing a range 

of activities during these afternoons including PE, 

art, music, photography and visiting the care home.  

Foodwise 

We have been learning about how to cook with 

different types of vegetables. We learnt to steam, 

boil, bake and fry vegetables and then learn how 

to make different soups containing vegetables. 

Fair Visit and Cake Decoration  

Some of Key Stage 4 had the opportunity to visit the 

fair at Newbury Show. They had a great time. The 

rest of the class decorated firework inspired biscuits. 

The finished biscuits were amazing.  

Magic Moments 

Amy, Ibrahima and Josh have been amazing during 

Maths lessons, especially using more formal 

calculation methods.  

Ciara has been a superstar, helping out in the class 

and tidying up in the dining hall at lunchtime. 

Maddie has been amazing during their swimming 

sessions with Hayley and helped other pupils to pay. 

Madison has been amazing during her art sessions, 

at Post-16 for GO afternoon.  

Duncan, Milly and Ibrahima were fantastic when 

out shopping for our cooking ingredients. They 

found all the items we needed independently and 

when they couldn’t find something, went and 

asked a member of staff for help.  

Ryan was amazing during our spelling lessons. He 

confidently identify the short and long sounds in lots 

of words.  

 

     

 

 


